ATTENTION HAMLET OF
NEW BALTIMORE RESIDENTS

As In past years,

the Highway Department
will pick up LEAVES this fall.

PLEASE NOTE:
Leaves must be BAGGED in biodegradable bags
and LEFT AT CURBSIDE

Bags will be picked up
MONDAYS, October 27- November 10

Do not rake or deposit leaves into drainage ditches or culverts
We appreciate your cooperation regarding this matter.

Denis Jordan
Highway Superintendent
Town of New Baltimore




